
CULTURAL DIVERSITY & COMMUNITY ADVISORY WORK PLAN 2015-16 

 

Strategic & 
Operational Planning 

Performance 
Reporting 

Meetings & Decision 
Making 

C’tee Structure & 
Performance 

Policy & Culture 
Review 

Member appointment 
& Development 

Stakeholder Reporting 

AUGUST 2015 

Strategy Update: 
Disability, Community 
Participation, Cultural 
Diversity, Language S’vces 

Standard 2 Update – 
Accreditation compliance 
 
Community Issues 
 

Approval – CDCAC 
Minutes 
 
Matters Arising  & 
Ongoing 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Policy Endorsement (as 
required) 

Presentation on topic of 
interest 

 
Quality of Care Report 
 
 

OCTOBER 2015 

Strategy Update: 
Disability, Community 
Participation, Cultural 
Diversity, Language S’vces 

DOHH Reporting  
 
Standard 2 Update – 
Accreditation compliance 
 
Community Issues 

Approval – CDCAC 
Minutes 
 
Matters Arising  & 
Ongoing 

 
Quality & Safety 
Committee - Best Care 
Reporting 
 

Policy Endorsement (as 
required) 
 
Patient Feedback 

Presentation on topic of 
interest 

Quality of Care Report 
 

DECEMBER 2015 – OPEN ACCESS BOARD MEETING 

Flagged Topic: Planning for Women’s & Children’s Hospital 

FEBRUARY 2016 (Planning Meeting)   

Priority areas for 2015/16 
2016 Events 

Standard 2 Update – 
Accreditation compliance 
 
Community Issues 

Approval – CDCAC 
Minutes 
 
Matters Arising  & 
Ongoing 

Year in Review 
CDCAC achievements 
 

Policy Endorsement (as 
required) 
 
Patient Feedback 

Professional development 
needs 

 
Quality of Care Report 

APRIL 2016 

Strategy Update: 
Disability, Community 
Participation, Cultural 
Diversity, Language S’vces 
 
Strategic Risk Profiling 

 
Community Issues 
 
 
 

 
Approval – CDCAC 
Minutes 
 
Matters Arising  & 
Ongoing 
 

Quality & Safety 
Committee - Best Care 
Reporting 
 
 

Policy Endorsement (as 
required) 
 
 
 

Presentation on topic of 
interest 
 
 
 

 
 

JUNE 2016 

Strategy Update: 
Disability, Community 
Participation, Cultural 
Diversity, Language S’vces 

Standard 2 Update – 
Accreditation compliance 
 
 

Approval – CDCAC 
Minutes 
 
Matters Arising  & 
Ongoing 

CDCAC Charter & Work 
Plan Review; Dates for 
2016/17 meetings 
 

Policy Endorsement (as 
required) 
 
Patient Feedback 

Presentation on topic of 
interest 
 

 

 


